Snoflies Snowmobile Club - February 4 Minutes

Minutes from meeting held February 4 at 7pm

Meeting called to order at 7:08 pm

William read the minutes from the January 7th meeting, no matters arising from those minutes.
* Kass motioned to approve the minutes, Greg seconded, carried.

Ryan presented treasurers report, no matters arising

Groomer
* Overall the groomer has been running well so far with only few minor issues which could be
solved on the trail.
* Some initial discussion on purchasing a new skid from a Quebec company Les Surfaceurs

Trails

* Snoman trail audit rescheduled for Feb 5 was rescheduled to Feb 14

* Some representatives from the Miami community have asked if we can add a new trail into
Miami. Our trails used to connect Miami in the past. Explored options including a new trail
from Rosebank - Miami - Roseisle and / or a trail to connect Rosebank - Miami - Altamont.
There is a rail bed available for use west of Miami and the RM has giving the green light to use
it. Some land owner permissions may still be required depending on the final route chosen.

* This new trail will be presented at the next regional meeting in April

Shelter
* Shelter reported to be clean and in good shape

Poker Derby
* Poker Derby poster and map have been completed.
* Everything is on track for the poker derby.
* Volunteers still needed at some check stops (Elm Creek)

Next meeting to be held March 4th, 2019 at the Snoflies Warmup Shelter.
Meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm. Thanks all for attending.



